
 

We would like to share a progress update on the rollout of our new Learning Management 
System, Brightspace. 

The system is configured and integration with existing infrastructure (i.e. Banner) is almost 
complete. 

Soft Launch:  

The Physician Assistant Program began their new cycle on Brightspace beginning on 
January 6, 2025. 

A pilot group of courses taught by volunteer faculty launched for Spring semester starting 
on January 21, 2025. 

Faculty training sessions will begin in early March 2025 for Summer session faculty. 
Brightspace campus kickoff meeting (in Zoom) for all faculty on March 25, 2025. 

CIT’s ‘Brightspace Student Ambassadors’ will be attending the resource fairs at Accepted 
Student Days (3/1, 3/21, 4/11), as well as communicating with current students on 
campus and through social media, to keep both existing and prospective students 
informed. 

Summer Session Prep:  

Summer session courses will be prepared and reviewed for launch by mid-May 2025. 

Summer Session Go Live – Both Summer sessions will launch and go live in Brightspace, 
we will be completely migrated off Blackboard by July 1, 2025. 

On Going Training – Faculty and student training will continue in July and August 2025. 

Go-Live Date:  

We are on time to go fully live campus-wide with Brightspace for the Fall 2025 semester. 

 

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation throughout this process. If you 
have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

The CIT team 


